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Legal Department, HQE910

March 35, 2025
VIA HAND DELIVERY
Ms. Suzanne Mesich, City Clerk City of Tucson Planning and Development
City Hall Service Department
255 W. Alameda Public Works Building
Tucson, AZ 85701 201 N. Stone Ave., 1% Floor

Tucson, AZ 85701

Re:  Notice of Intent to Appeal Zoning Examiner’s Decision of Cases TP-ENT-1024-
00022, TP-ENT-1024-00023, TP-ENT-1024-00024

Dear Ms. Mesich:

Pursuant to Sections 3.4.3.1 and 3.9.2 of the Unified Development Code, Tucson Electric
Power Company (“TEP") hereby provides notice of its intent to appeal the Zoning Examiner’s
Decision of Cases TP-ENT-1024-00022, TP-ENT-1024-00023, TP-ENT-1024-00024 each of
which are dated February 21, 2025. Pursuant to Section 3.9.3, TEP will file complete appeal
materials within 30-days of February 21, 2025.

Respectfully,

A

Adam D. Melton
Assistant General Counsel, Litigation and
Risk Management



